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From: Ros Wilson

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:58 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Categories: -

You don't often get email fro_ Learn why this is important

Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Good morning

As a government worker, with a high level of accountability, who has to follow evidence-based policies and procedures,
| am appalled that there has been no clear, open process for the proposed stadium.

When our elected government fails to follow due process and transparency then the whole of our democratic society is
in danger. Every citizen needs to be heard regarding such a huge project that will take so much public money.

Anyone who actively endorses this stadium without transparency and accountability is failing all Tasmanians .

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

As a Registered Nurse at RHH | have to work every day without the necessary resources and inadequate staffing. How
can we have an entertainment stadium when Tasmanians are not getting the fundamental care, they both need and
deserve? One day this will be you or sadly a vulnerable member of your family.

Yours faithfully,

Ros Wilson





